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I moved here 17 years ago from Massachusetts, where standing in long lines at 

polling stations was the norm.  In wealthier communities, the lines were shorter than 

in poorer communities, which bought fewer voting machines and hired fewer staff for 

polling places.  We were delighted to learn about the mailed ballots in Oregon, which 

give everyone an equal opportunity to research their voting options and return their 

ballots without waiting.   


